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BIT.LY/DPDISTRICTING
 SUBMIT YOUR INPUT TO: DISTRICTING@DANAPOINT.ORG

To remain in compliance with the California Voting Rights Act (CVRA), the City is conducting 
a prescribed process to consider various voting-district map options.  A critical component 

in the process is getting our citizens input and feedback. In the coming weeks, the City 
Council will be considering various maps to go from at-large elections

to district-based elections.
SEE THE DRAFT MAPS AND LEARN MORE BY VISITING:

DANA POINT DISTRICTING

COMMUNITY WORKSHOP


